
Type of legal service Price (rub.) Terms

Consultations, preparation of documents and legal opinions

Consultations

Consultation on family and inheritance law of the
Russian Federation 10000 1 hour

Consultation on corporate, housing, migration law
of the Russian Federation 10000 1 hour

Consultation on the legislation of the Russian
Federation and Italy 15000 1 hour

Consultation on conducting commercial activities
in the Russian Federation 15000 1 hour

Preparation of documents and legal opinions

Certification of documents (signatures, passport
data) in accordance with the legislation of Great
Britain, Ireland

7000 1 document

Preparation of draft documents 4000 from 1 working day

Legal Conclusions 35000 from 5 working days

Agreement (analysis) writing 10000 1 agreement

Legal support for real estate transactions 50000 1 agreement

Participation of a lawyer (accountant) in
negotiations 8000 1 hour

Drafting an investment agreement 40000 1 agreement

Migration Services



Type of legal service Price (rub.) Terms

Obtaining a residence permit, temporary residence permit, citizenship

legal support for obtaining a temporary residence
permit in Moscow and the Moscow region 95000 about 5 months

Legal support for obtaining a residence permit in
Moscow, Moscow region 95000 about 5 months

Legal support for obtaining citizenship in Moscow,
Moscow region 95000 about 5 months

Legal support for obtaining permission to attract
and use foreign labor in Moscow and the Moscow
region

75000 from 30 working
days

Legal support for obtaining work permits for
highly qualified specialists (Moscow, Moscow
region)

75000 from 30 working
days

Preparation and submission of notification to the
Ministry of Internal Affairs on the conclusion
(termination) of an employment contract with
citizens of foreign countries, on the accrual of
wages of highly qualified specialists (in Moscow)

10000 from 1 working day

Registration of an invitation to obtain a visa
(tourist, business, study, private, work) 15000 from 2 working days

Inheritance cases

Conducting inheritance cases

Support of inheritance cases at a notary 40000 from 6 months

Business Services

Legal entities

Registration of a legal entity, individual
entrepreneur 15000 from 3 working days

Making changes to information about an individual
entrepreneur П 10000 from 5 working days



Type of legal service Price (rub.) Terms

Amendments to the Unified State Register of Legal
Entities / constituent documents (change of the
head of the legal address, types of activities, etc.)

18000 from 5 working days

Liquidation of a legal entity 50000 from 4 months

Reorganization of legal entities (merger,
accession, transformation, etc.) from 6 months

Accreditation of a branch/representative office of a
foreign company 60000 from 20 working

days

Change of head, address, types of activities of a
branch/representative office 35000 from 20 working

days

Closing of a branch/representative office 50000 from 2 months

Legal representative services

Pre-trial settlement and representation of interests in court

Familiarization with the court case materials.
(including photographing the case materials) 7000 from 2 working days

Pre-trial dispute resolution 15000 from 10 working
days

Participation in a court hearing 15000 1 working day

Litigation (housing, labor, corporate, inheritance
disputes, debt collection, penalty collection,
arbitration)

75000 from 3 months

Processing divorce proceedings in court (family
disputes) 45000 from 2 months

Representation of interests in the court of appeal 30000 from 2 months

Representation of interests in the court of
cassation 30000 from 2 months

Representation of interests at the stage of
enforcement proceedings 25000 from 3 months


